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From: Fred Maddern 
Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2023 10:48 AM
To: Maribyrnong Submissions 2023
Subject: Review response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Having perused the relevant documentation attached to the review I would overall endorse the 
model of seven single representatives reflected in model two including the proposed names.I 
would however express concern at the current size of the municipality and believe a further timely 
external review absolutely necessary.I am also very critical of the process adopted for the review 
which appears restrictive of open discussion and awareness 

F. J. Maddern 
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